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Welcome back! 
A very warm welcome back to all of our children and families, we hope you have had a good summer break, 
and are ready for the Autumn term.  

Clothing: 
Can you please make sure your child wears school uniform and that all clothing is labelled, including shoes 
and coats.  Our children play out in every weather so please make sure that as colder weather approaches, 
pupils come with appropriate outdoor coats and shoes. 
PE kits are supplied by school and kept in school.  These are washed after every use. If you have any items 
of PE kit at home, please can these be returned to school as soon as possible. 

Attendance 
Thank you to all of our parents and carers who are supporting your child to get to school every day.  
Attendance is so important to ensure your child can reach, not only their full academic potential but to also 
access all of their personal and social interventions planned for them each day in school.  There are prizes 
for 100% attendance and most improved attendance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
School Meals and Free School Meals 
School lunches are on a two week rotating menu.  This can be viewed through School Grid.  All parents should have 
access to this, if you can not log on, please contact the office for a password reset.  All payments are made through 
this platform.  Please remember that all children receive Universal Free School Meals until the end of year 2. From 
year 3 meals are chargeable at £1.50. You can apply for free school meals at any time and due to the extra funding 
this generates for the school we would encourage you to apply even if your child is receiving Universal Free School 
meals.  As your child is attending a Hull school all new applications should be made through the Hull City Council 
Parent Portal: 

https://hull.cloud.servelec-synergy.com/Synergy/Live/SynergyWeb/   

Children are welcome to bring packed lunches if you prefer but please no products containing nuts or peanuts.  

Parents Evening 
Parents evening will be happening this term, the class teachers will be in touch with dates and times.  
Appointments will be approximately ten minutes and can be done in person or via Teams.   
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Year 6 Residential Trip 
Our year 6 residential trip has been booked for 2nd-5th April 2025.  Look out for further information coming 
soon. 
Celebration Assemblies 
Every Friday we hold a Celebration Assembly, if your child has any out of school achievements that they 
would like to share with the school please contact the office or your child’s teacher to make sure that they 
get included. 
Dates for your diary 
We understand you need dates well in advance; please see important dates for this term, we shall send 
out further information nearer to each event.   
 

Monday 9th September Best of You Sessions resume Selected Pupils 

Tuesday 10th September EduSkate Sessions resume Selected Pupils 

Wednesday 11th September Railway Safety Workshop Year 5 and 6 

Wednesday 11th September Minibus Familiarisation Oak Class 

Monday 16th September Pet Respect sessions resume Selected pupils 

Wednesday 18th September Streetlife Museum Visit Elm Class 

Monday 23rd September One Punch workshop Year 5 and 6 

Monday 23rd September  Swimming Lessons Chestnut Class 

Monday 30th September Hands On History Museum Chestnut Class 

Tuesday 8th October Hands On History Museum Pine Class 

Tuesday 15th October Hands On History Museum Beech Class 

Thursday 24th October Finish for half term 1:30pm All Pupils 

Friday 25th October Staff Training Day  

Monday 4th November School Re-opens All Pupils 
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